
NEWS RELEASE

Reminder: Invitation to presentation of Orkla’s �rst
quarter 2022 results, Thursday 5 May

5/4/2022

Orkla will report its first quarter 2022 results on Thursday, 5 May 2022 at 7.00 a.m. CET.

The quarterly report and the presentation material will be available at this time at:
https://investors.orkla.com.

 
 
The quarterly results will be presented at 8.00 a.m. CET at the Orkla House, Drammensveien 149, Oslo.
The presentation and subsequent Q&A session will be held in English and may be viewed in a live webcast
at https://investors.orkla.com (direct link: https://events.webcast.no/orkla-asa-
1/presentations/yVMiN2YavJkVNMeJy5LP) or followed by telephone (listen only):

Dial-in details:

Norway: +47 21 03 33 95

International: +44 (0) 20 3350 7550

Pin code: 7442210#

Questions can be asked in the auditorium or in writing in the webcast.

To attend the presentation in Oslo, please register in advance by sending an email to: info@orkla.no.
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Please meet in the Orkla House reception at 07.45 a.m. CET.
 

 
Orkla ASA

 
Oslo, 4 May 2022

 
 
Ref.:

 
 
SVP Investor Relations

 
Kari Lindtvedt

 
Tel.: +47 95 07 51 14

 
Email: kari.lindtvedt@orkla.no
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